
Marks, Jaclyn 

2/1/2011 5:12:40 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 

Simon, Sean A. (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: AL Approval Letter

Great!

Jaclyn Marks - 
Commission - cpuc.Cc-i.goy/: eneioaD.es

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 5:10 PM 
To: Marks, Jaclyn 
Cc: Simon, Sean A.
Subject: RE: AL Approval Letter

Yes. We received. Thank you so much! We are planning to issue the RFO tomorrow.

From: Marks, Jaclyn [mailto:jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 5:08 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith 
Cc: Simon, Sean A.
Subject: RE: AL Approval Letter

I just checked our internal database, and the letter was sent. Please confirm that PG&E has received it.

Thanks,

Jaclyn

- Energy Division ... -
- iaclvn.marks@cpuc.ca.aov - ■ http ://w wv

SB GT&S 0317227

mailto:sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:MEAe@pge.com
mailto:jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov


From: Alien, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 11:18 AM 
To: Marks, Jaclyn 
Cc: Simon, Sean A.
Subject: RE: AL Approval Letter

Great. Thanks for checking!

From: Marks, Jaclyn [mailto:jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 10:16 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith 
Cc: Simon, Sean A.
Subject: AL Approval Letter

I spoke to our tariffs office, and she’s going to process the AL today. You should receive it by close of 
business.

Jaclyn

SB GT&S 0317228
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